LIMOR

Recall of a Batch 2022/04 Model Helmets TORINO from the
EU Market

Preamble: A non-conformity with EN 1078 has been identified in a batch of helmets intended for the EU
market. To protect the safety of our customers, we are proceeding with a voluntary recall of the affected
batch.

Batch Identification:

Article: LIMAR bicycle helmet

Manufacturer: LIMAR srl via Landri 4, 24060 Costa Di Mezzate (BG) ITALY
Model : TORINO certified as model NEW 60

Ean code: 8055186669932-8055186669970-8055186669963-8055186669987-8055186669918-
8055186669949-8055186669956-8055186669925

lot number: 2022/04
The lot number can be found on the label inside the helmet.

Problem: The helmets in question could have a defect that compromises their ability to protect the head in
the event of an accident.

Actions to be Taken: If you own a helmet from the affected batch, we ask you to:

¢ Immediately stop using the helmet.
e Contact the retailer where the helmet was purchased to receive a full refund or an alternative
replacement helmet.

Information for Retailers: Retailers will be required to replace or refund the full cost of the product
purchased.

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation.

For Further Information or to receive assistance, please contact our customer service department at 0039

(0)35 683550 or at info@limar.com .

The safety of our customers is our top priority. We are committed to providing high-quality products that meet
the highest safety standards.

Please distribute this communication to anyone who may have purchased a helmet from the affected
batch.



